MEMORANDUM

TO: Ronald Belmont, Mayor and Members of the Village Board

FROM: Receiver of Taxes, Michael Giordano

RE: **8 FLAGLER DRIVE**

RYE, NY 10580

PARCEL ID: 0545-088

DATE: 09/27/2018

In reference to the above mentioned property please find attached the 2018-19 School bill and a letter from United States Department of States Office of Foreign Missions authorizing the cancellation of the 2018-19 School tax bill.

The bill has already been assessed to the School levy, therefore I ask for authorization to remove the amounts from the respective tax levy.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cc: Mark Heinbockel

Maureen MacKenzie